To the Sno-King Boeing Bluebills:

I am having major issues with Microsoft Publisher since I updated from Windows Version 7 Pro to Windows 10
Pro. All the previous set-up of fonts, upon which I heavily relied, has disappeared. I currently do not have time
to recreate everything because I am very busy training my Tax-Aide volunteers. So, this will have to do:

At our November meeting, in addition to enjoying a wonderful potluck, we met two ladies, Kristen Sanger, the
new director, and Marlene Taylor, a long-time volunteer connected with the Future of Flight museum. They
told us about the recent and continuing changes to the management of the museum and about several new
volunteer opportunities which have occurred as a consequence of those changes. The Boeing Company at one
point managed only a portion of the museum but, effective in October 2018, took over the management of the
entire building. The Snohomish Visitors Center, the Boeing shop and the Paper Plane Cafe” are still operating
in the space, as well as the Boeing Tour and the gallery. The Snohomish Visitors Center will be relocated in the
lobby and there are plans to redo the cafe’. The gallery will host different exhibits, beginning with 4bove and
Beyond, celebrating the power of innovation to make dreams take flight, opening December 15, 2018.

Kristen also described two volunteer positions available at the museum: Gallery Ambassador/Greeter and
Gallery Ambassador. She handed out Volunteer Applications to everyone there, and hopes there will be some
members interested in joining the volunteer staff. If anyone has any questions or wants an application, her
contact information is Kristen Sanger at 425-299-7394. Her email address is kristen.l.sanger@boeing.com.

The December 2018 meeting is scheduled for the third Wednesday, the 19", beginning at 12 Noon. It will be a
potluck with the following suggestions:

Casseroles/Main Dishes R-Z
Sides/Salads K-P
Desserts/Drinks J-R

Here is a message from Rose regarding the Sew ‘n Sews:

The photo (sorry, not included- ed.) gives you an idea of the amount of items which have been regularly
turned in all year. They will all go to various agencies which provide the items to those who need them.
Crocheted baby afghans, twin-sized quilts, pillow cases, pjs and crocheted blocks.

Thank you to: ELLA KRULL, JEAN NIELSEN AND ROSE JOHNSON.

These items were delivered to St. Joseph’s House and Catholic Community Services.

Also thanks to all of you for taking the time to make and donate your handmade items. They are always

received with lots of gratitude.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!
Sew long,
Rose

So everyone is on the same page, [ will not be able to prepare and distribute the newsletters for January,
February and March 2019. I am going to be volunteering with AARP Tax-Aide training the volunteers,
volunteering in tax preparation at the Everett Library, and running the site at the Snohomish Library. I am
getting older, as we all are, and don’t switch gears as easily as [ used to. I am hopeful someone will step up and
keep the members informed about what is planned for future meetings.

With that in mind, here is a reminder about the January meeting. It will be held on the 4™ Wednesday, January
23" at PM. The speaker will be Cathy Filippelli from Global Retirement and Financial Well Being.

Diane Sellinger
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